
 

 

JSE-44/2023-2024          22.02.2024  

 

To 

The Surveillance Department, 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai - 400001. 

                                                                  Scrip Code-516078 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Clarification on price movement. 

 

Ref: BSE Limited- Email L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 3979 

 

This is with reference to the email received from BSE Limited dated 21
st

 February, 2024 

seeking clarification on movement in the price of security (Equity Shares) of the company in 

the recent past.  

 

The company reiterates its adherence to the requirements laid down under Regulation 30 

and other applicable regulations of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and ensures prompt 

and adequate dissemination of information as required under the said regulations as and 

when any of such event occurs.  

 

The company has not withheld any information or disclosure of event which, in our opinion, 

would have an impact on the price behavior in the scrip of the company.  

 

The increase in the scrip is purely market driven and due to market conditions, the 

management of the company is in no way connected with such increase in price of shares. 

  

Please take the above intimation on records and kindly acknowledge receipt.  

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For JUMBO BAG LIMITED 

 

 

 

BHARATHI J 

COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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